

Newsletter

Value of the Month



Friday 7th October 2022



AWARD WINNERS

A huge congratulations to our award winners this week:

Year 1: Rio, Lydia, Mya-Leigh, Fatima

Year 2: Amelia, Elijah, Faith, Lawson

Year 3: Estefania, Tina, Ta'Sharn, Lucas

Year 4: Mason, Zac, Hattie, Callum

Year 5: Jaxson, Callum, Elliott, Shayla

Year 6: Summer, Jackson, Petal, Vincent



TIMES OF THE DAY

Please note the start and end times for each class:

Nursery 9am - 12pm

#HelloYellow

Reception 8.45am - 3.15pm

KS1 (Year 1 & Year 2) 8.50am - 3.20pm

KS2 (Years 3-6) 8.55am- 3.25pm

Please ensure children arrive on time, as those arriving late miss valuable lesson input. Late collection can also impact on children's wellbeing.

CLOTHING

A number of coats and jumpers are being left at the end of the day in lost property. Please ensure that your child's name is written clearly inside their coat and jumpers, so that they can be returned.

We are running very low on clothing to change children who have toilet accidents. If anyone has any spare underwear (all ages), tights, socks or trousers, please can you drop at the office.

WEAR YELLOW

On **Monday 10th October**, we are joining thousands of schools across the country in asking staff and pupils to wear yellow as part of World Mental Health Day.



ECO COUNCIL

Mrs Hughes is looking for one or two parents to help out with eco council - meetings with our Eco— Council. These will take place on a Friday afternoon no more than two to three times per half term.

Also, we are looking at building some raised garden beds - if anyone has the know how to build these or some spare

wood available please let the school know or speak to Mrs Hughes directly.



SCHOOL COUNCIL

Congratulations to our newly elected School Councillors. I look forward to hearing all of your school improvement ideas!

Year 3: Yvanah & Jamie

Year 4: Abhi & Kinuri

Year 5: Oliver H & Aliza

Year 6: Aolun & Alice



CHOIR & YOUNG VOICES

I am excited to announce that our KS2 Choir, who meet on a Monday after school with Miss Riviere, will be taking Young Voices, the largest school choir in the world at Resorts World Arena.

www.youngvoices.co.uk/for-parents

We are able to take 30 children to this event, and parents are welcome to join us on the day to watch their children perform. If you would like to join the school choir please book a space on MCAS.

SICKNESS ABSENCE

Please note that when your child is suffering from sickness or diarrhoea we must adhere to the advice of the NHS.

Stay off school or work until you've not been sick or had diarrhoea for at least 2 days.

Diarrhoea and vomiting can spread easily.
Please help us to stop the spread in school.



DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

18th and 20th October: Parents Evening - appointments booked via MCAS

19th October 2.45pm: Diwali Assembly for Year 1 Parents

20th October 2.45pm: Harvest Assembly for Year 2 Parents

21st October: Last day of Term

The Orchards Primary Academy
Rhayader Road,
Northfield,
Birmingham,
B31 1TX
Tel: (0121) 464 4302
Email: enquiry@theorchards. uwmat.co.uk

ATTENDANCE

Well done to **Year 3** for being the best attending class last week, with a super 98%